
POOLS disseminated in Lithuania 
 

POOLS was presented at the annual conference “Teaching and Learning Foreign Languages 
at a College: Peculiarities and Problems”. The conference was held on 18 November 2005 at 
Kaunas College. 70 participants of the conference – teachers from the college, managers and 
guests from other colleges and universities – listened and watched a power point 
presentation given by one of the project participants Aldona Vosyliūtė. The project brochure 
was printed both in Lithuanian and English and handed to all participants of this event. 
 
Futher information about the conference can be found at: 
www.kauko.lt 
(Informacija. Naujienos. „Užsienio kalbų mokymas(-is) kolegijoje: ypatumai ir problemos“) 


